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 Diederick Santer Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: 2018/4875/P 111-113 Hampstead Road

I am writing regarding the above planning application.

The ventilation duct at the rear of 111-113 was originally installed in 2001 without planning permission.  It 

collapsed two years ago and was replaced by a system even noisier than the original.

The application states that 111-113 backs onto "a new campus and the Netley Primary School".  It does not - it 

backs onto the gardens of 37 and 38 Netley Street, and since 2001 we have endured the unsightly and noisy 

vent, blasting into the early hours, way beyond the approved licensing hours of the premises.

So it is pleasing to read that it is due to be terminated, and replaced with a quieter internal system.  I support 

this.

Regarding the question of colour and repainting, this seems to be an irrelevance, despite all the strange and 

extensive pictures of coloured local things in the report.  If the system is being terminated, I suggest it is 

permanently removed, thus removing an eyesore from the rear of the flats.  It is a piece of machinery that will 

undoubtedly fall into disrepair and decay over coming months and years of unuse, so I suggest it is removed.

It is a curious oversight that at 38 Netley Street we haven't seemed to be sent notification of this application, 

when the property in questions directly overlooks and borders that address.

Yours sincerely,

Diederick Santer
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